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Comments: I am an avid hike and biker and respect the desire for people to experience the outdoors.  However, I

do not respect the selfishness that people want to access everything, at all times, and without restrictions. I do

not support the use of any motorized e-bikes on non-motorized trails, even for Class 1.  They should be allowed

on roads, and any other designated motorized trails.  The argument for allowing them on non-motoroized trails

seems thin. Several letters I read stated something to the effect of, "I'm in my 60s and I don't ride fast."  Although

this may be true for that individual, it does not mean it is true for anyone on an e-bike.  The rules are made for

everyone, not only those who choose to "ride slow." As far as access to the outdoors, yes, we all have access to

outdoors via BLM, NFS roads, and motorized trails.  Asking for additional access on an e-bike is merely asking

for more, without reason, which will take away from the experience of non-motorized trails.  Many people on non-

motorized trails are there to actually experience nature, you know..without a motor. 


